NOTICE TO ALL EMPLOYEES AND PUBLIC NOTICE OF INTENT TO UdE



Office of Foreign Labor Certification; 200 Constitution Avenue
NW, Room N-5311; Washington, DC 20210.

The above was posted in a conspicuous, visible and unobstructed
place, on the business premises from September 6, 2024 through
September 19, 2024.

Specifically, the notice was placed on the Computer Science
Department Bulletin Board.

Please indicate 2nd posting, if applicable:

_X_ The notice was also posted on the “in house” media from
September 6, 2024 to September 19, 2024, as evidenced by
the attached date stamped website postings, or,

We do not use an “in house” media for posting similar
positions.
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